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Dear Representatives, 

As a resident of Keizer, I am in support of this bill on behalf of Marion County Fair. As 

well as other fairs. This would greatly help the constant struggle Fair Boards have of 

making ends meet as they go through the yearly process of planning their fairs. 

Thank you for your time and work on this bill. 


